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Dear 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT 1987
 
We refer to your official information request dated 25 November 2020 for information regarding LIM reports for potential coastal inundation. Please see
our response below.
 
Hutt City Council LIMs make no property-specific comment about Sea Level Rise, but places a generic statement on all LIMs wi h links to Greater
Wellington Regional Council and The Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment (LIM text and links provided below).
 
Hutt City Council LIMs note the Tsunami Risk for each property based on a 2016 report on the Wellington Region Emergency Management website
(example LIM text and link provided below).
 
The last link (GWRC) under he sea level rise condition also has an option to look at storm surge for any property.
 

TSUNAMI
The property is not in a tsunami warning zone.
The zoning is based on a report compiled in 2016 entitled Hydrodynamic Inundation Modelling. To see the report, go to
http://www.getprepared.org.nz/tz
 
SEA LEVEL RISE
Preparing Coastal Communities for Climate Change has been commissioned by the Wellington Region Climate Change Working Group to help assess
coastal vulnerability to climate change, sea level rise and natural hazards.
For more information on sea level rise, please see http://www.pce.parliament.nz/publications/preparing-new-zealand-for-rising-seas-certainty-and-
uncertainty.
To find out how sea level rise may impact the property please go the Greater Wellington Regional Councils Sea Level Rise Modelling tool
here https://mapping1.gw.govt.nz/GW/SLR/.
 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by he Ombudsman of his decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at euan.kyle@huttcity.govt.nz.

 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz

 

Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor – OIA & Privacy 

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702,  W www.huttcity.govt.nz 

         

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-
mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender
immediately. Thank you.

From: Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, 25 November 2020 11:15 AM
To: Information Management Team
Subject: FW: LGOIMA Request [#55FC4P]
 

-----Original Message-----
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, 25 November 2020 11:13 AM 
To: "officialinformation@fndc govt nz" <officialinformation@fndc govt nz> 
Cc:  
Subject: LGOIMA Request

To whom it may concern
 






